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SMHOA 
BOARD 

 
President 

Jared Womble 
248-252-8362 

 

Vice-President 
Brent King 

248-470-2873 
 

Recording Sec. 
Ruth Widrich 

 
Treasurer 

Willie Martin 
248-350-1739 

 

Code Enforcement 
Judy Womble 
248-356-8178 

 

Newsletter Editor 
Jo Wright 

248-208-0251 
 

Website 
Robert Jones 
248-365-8381 

 
To add your name 
to our email list, 
please contact 
Robert Jones 
Sharonmeadows1
@comcast.net). 
 
Get up to date 
information by 
using our website 
(address is at the 
bottom of this page). 
 

 Important Dates 
 
Yard Waste Pickup begins April 5. 
through November 22, 2010. 
Remember, yard waste will not be 
collected if it is in a plastic bag. 
 
Hazardous Waste Day is April 17, 
2010. If you have items such as : 
oil based paints, automotive fluids, 
pesticides, computers, etc. they can be 
dropped off at--- RRRASOC 20000  
W. 8 Mile/Evergreen, Southfield. For 
more information, you can contact them 
at 248-208-2270. 
 
Shred Day is Saturday, April 17 and 
Sunday, April 18, from 10 AM – 1 PM. 
The location is Southfield High School 
on Lahser. Now is the time to get rid of 
all your personal papers. If your papers 
are more than 100 pounds, or two large 
boxes, you will be charged a fee. 
Please call the City Clerk for more 
information-248-796-5150.  

 

SMHOA community website:  
www.neighborhoodlink.com/Sharon_Meadows/home 

ASSOCIATION FEE 
There is still time to pay your yearly $60.00 Sharon Meadows Homeowner 
Association Fee. 
 
The fee is used towards lawn care service for Twelve Mile, maintaining the islands 
in our subdivision, and snow removal (after a 2-inch snowfall). These maintenance 
services are not free. 
 
Please send a check or money order payable to: 

Sharon Meadows Homeowners Association 
c/o Willie Martin 
29559 Meadowlane 
Southfield, MI 48076

 SMHOA OFFICERS, 
CHAIRPERSONS AND 

CAPTAINS 
Officers for SMHOA 
  President-Jared Womble 
  Vice-President-Brent King 
  Treasurer-Willie Martin 
  Recording Sec.-Ruth Widrich 
  Newsletter Editor-Jo Wright 
  Code Enforcement-Judy Womble 
Website/Facebook-Robert Jones 
Committee Chairpersons 
  Garage Sale-Vickie Collins 
      and Elaine Kadashaw 
  Landscaping-Larry Holloway 
  Hospitality-Wendy Williams 
  Entertainment-Hermie Taylor 
  Picnic-Mary Williams, Regina, 
     Holmes & Judy Womble 
Block Captains 
  Sharon Lane-Ola Russ 
  Bermuda Lane, Wink, Woodcrest- 
       Lois Jones 
  Stellamar-James Llorence 
  Marimoor-Brent King 
  Meadowlane-Willie Martin 
We are in need of a Block Captain 
for Leemoor St. If you can 
volunteer, please contact President 
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 SIDEWALK REPAIR 
 

The City of Southfield is still trying to 
finalize the sidewalk repairs with the 
contractors which were not completed in 
2008. The City of Southfield will contact 
you when the dates have been arranged. If 
there are any questions, please direct your 
complaints to: 

Roxanne Liebrock,  
City of Southfield 
248-796-5000, ext. 4884 

Code Enforcement Issues 
 
Cars parked on any street in Southfield from  
3-6 AM will receive a ticket. 
 

 
 

GARAGE SALE 

 
Get Ready! Our Annual Garage Sale  
will take place in August. Look for 
more details in an upcoming flyer. 

PLEASE BE CONSIDERATE 
 
If you are planning an outdoor party, please be mindful of your neighbors regarding loud 
music after 10 PM. You can contact Terry Case at 248-796-5740 to find out the rules and 
regulations for outdoor parties.  
 
If you leave your garbage cans outside, please make sure to keep the lids on so trash won’t 
spread to your neighbor’s property. 
 
Please do not set your garbage cans out before 5 PM on Sunday’s and also, try to remove the 
garbage cans from the curb, by 12 Noon on Monday’s.  
 
When walking your dog, please be considerate, and use a pooper scooper. 

CHILDREN PLAYING 
 

 Please watch 
out for children who will soon be 
riding their bikes and playing 
outside. Also, so that small children 
will not ride their bikes in the street, 
please do not block the sidewalks 
with your cars. 
 

 

We Welcome All of Our 
New Neighbors 

To subacribe to our electronic mail.  Send an email to 
Sharonmeadows1@comcast.net.  Name, address & 
Telephone number. 
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